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Dear Wolf Creek Air Conditioning,

We at the Shepherd ISD Theatre Department would like to thank you for your support
during the2013-74 school year. Your donation to the fund that helped send our students
to the Texas state festival was very valuable. This generous act wai greatly appreciated
by the students it benefitted. We hope that we can count on your support in the future.
Happy sunmer to you!

ff#ufu,*
"'.diui., Barrett

Secretary Shepherd High School
ITS Troupe #6059


